
 

 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
 
For Immediate Release      Contact: Mary Kayne Heinze 
                (202) 822-9000 
 
EXPANDED SCHOOL CHOICE FOR D.C. CHILDREN CLOSER AFTER HOUSE VOTE 

Davis Amendment Passes in Close Vote with Support from Both Sides. 
 
(Washington, D.C. 9/6/2003) The full House of Representatives brought the promise of better 
educational opportunities to the school children of the District of Columbia by passing an 
amendment that provides low-income parents residing in the District of Columbia with 
expanded opportunities for enrolling their children in the school of their choice.    
 
The effort to pass the bill brought together individuals and groups from across the political 
spectrum.  Congressman Jim Davis (R-VA) chair of the Government Reform Committee, D.C. 
Mayor Tony Williams, Council Member Kevin Chavous, School Board President Peggy Cooper 
Cafritz and thousands of parents across the District of Columbia created a formidable force so 
children could escape the perennially failing schools of the low performing District of Columbia 
school system. 
 
"This is a major triumph for every parent who has ever wanted a better life for their child.  The 
city leaders who have joined together to pass this legislation have listened to their constituents 
and have not been dominated by special interest groups or leaders who have lost touch with the 
people they represent, “ noted Jeanne Allen, president of the Center for Education Reform.   
 
For more information and research on school choice, go to the school choice page on the CER 
website at: http://www.edreform.com/school_choice/ . For details about what's going on in 
DC, visit http://www.edreform.com/school_choice/states/washingtondc.htm. 
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The Center for Education Reform is a national voice for more choices in education and more rigor in education 
programs. CER celebrates its 10th Anniversary this October. For more information contact CER at 202-822-9000. 


